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pbscommissions - Case CDP 2019-0032
KUG2 62021

From:  Paul & Jacquie Brewer <brewerpj@earthlink.net>
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 8/25/2021 1:26 PM

Subject: Case CDP 2019-0032

As a close neighbor to the Wahlberg Building Site we have no objection to their plans to build on
Parcel 145-121-18 as detailed in Case numberCDP 2019-0032.

Paul & Jacquie Brewer
47031 Big Gulch Road, Gualala, Ca. 95445
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